
 

 

 

      Our Next Board Meeting and Members meeting for November will be on Saturday    

November 18th. This is due to the Veterans Day service at the Lamm Post on November 

11th. The December meeting will be as normal on Saturday December 9th. After that, we 

will have a meeting in February and again in April. 

     Our George F. Lamm Post Christmas Party and Dinner will be on Saturday December 

16th from 2 to 4 PM. Seating is limited, so make sure to get your tickets early. 

     For Veterans Day, November 11th, we will hold a Veterans Day Service at the Lamm 

Post.  It will be from 11 am  to 1 pm.  A luncheon will be served.     

Commanders Message 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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  “I would like to take this opportunity to Thank all those 
Legion Family members (specifically those members of  
the George F Lamm Post & Zuba Zone716 & Erie Coun-
ty American Legion Auxiliary), who ensured that the 
Erie County American Legion Family Oktoberfest,   

successfully raised $5,252.80 $5,252.80 $5,252.80 $5,252.80 that will be donated to 
the Variety Club of  Buffalo.” 
 
Ted Balbierz, 
Commander, Erie County American 
Legion 










